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Internal or external changes to doors, windows, walls, partitions, or any other physical structure on the AUA premises are not permitted without the
approval of the AUA Facilities Department. The latter is responsible for renovation work, and for organizing and overseeing the actual work. Requests for
services should be sent to the Facilities Department at building.management@aua.am.
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